
Notice 

Coronavirus Covid-19 
 

Hello All, 

We hope you are keeping yourselves safe and well. 

In view of the current situation and the fact that the Centre closed its doors on 

16th March 2020, there will be no WI meetings for the foreseeable future.  

Also, our proposed Coach trip To Kensington Palace on 18th July 2020 has had 

to be cancelled. 

Of course, we will keep our members informed of developments plus those of 

you on Facebook can check for any updates. 

Take care everyone 

Brenda 

(Mawsley WI Secretary) 

 

The Centre at Mawsley (TCAM) 

Please refer to the leaflet distributed to every household in the village by our 

President, Jane Twisleton, regarding how TCAM can offer assistance and 

support for those of you self-isolating.  For those people not on Facebook 

please visit TCAM website or for further information contact 

Jane@thecentreatmawsley.co.uk 
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